STATEMENT FOR THE RECORD

Independence Rock Media, LLC (IRM) acquired the license for KTOR(FM)
from the Thomas Huth Revocable Living Trust, Dwilynda Huth, Trustee, on July
23, 2021, pursuant to consent granted by the FCC on May 13, 2021 in LMS Lead

File No. 0000129517.

Therefore, the representations made in this application pertain only to the

period between July 23, 2021 and the date of certification of this application.

It is to be noted that the Huth Trust timely filed a biennial ownership report
for KTOR as of October 1, 2019, and that IRM has filed a non-biennial post-closing
ownership report on July 30, 2021. IRM will be filing a biennial ownership report

as of October 1, 2021 when the window for doing so opens up later this year.



